
 

 

Unit B, 31 Atkinson Avenue 

Otahuhu 

Ph (09) 2764130 

Email: info@coachways.co.nz 

3rd July 2019  

To Parents & Caregivers of Baradene College 

I am sure you are aware that recently there have been some significant price increases, some of 
which have had a direct impact on the running costs of our operation. 

These include wage increases & the continual steady rise in fuel prices. 

This is the 1st fare increase we have proposed in 3 years & will bring our fares in line with our other 
schools we provide school services for. 

We are advising that these new prices will take effect from 22nd July & will increase by up to 50 cents 
per ride. 

The new prices are as follows – 

053 -Clevedon to Baradene College - 20 ride ticket - $110.00 

053 Papakura/Takanini/Manurewa/Manukau to Baradene College - 20 ride ticket - $100.00 

012 - Ellerslie to Baradene College – 20 ride ticket - $60.00 

012 - Dannemora/Howick/Pakuranga/Panmure to Baradene College- 20 ride ticket - $90.00 

012 - Dannemora/Howick/Pakuranga/Panmure to Baradene College – 10 ride ticket - $45.00 

All existing tickets will be honoured until finished. 

We will also be providing a tracker app so students & parents can follow the bus. 

(These details will be provided at a later date.) 

Thank you for your continuing custom. 

COACHWAYS NZ LTD 

PLEAE PAY THE SHORTFALL AT YOUR EARLIEST CONVENIENCE 
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